
 

Missionaries to Brazil 

 
Contact Information: 

 Cell:                                       
765-580-1598 

 

Email: 
dares2brazil@yahoo.com 

 

Sending Church: 
Bible Baptist Church 

1175 JoJo Road 
Pensacola, FL 32514 

850-476-2945 
 

Support Address: 
Bible Baptist Mission 

P.O. Box 17615  
Pensacola, FL 32514 

850-474-6970 
 

 
 

 

October and November have been busy, but very enjoyable months. We received 

visits from Stephanie’s parents in October and her brother Nathaniel in November. 

Although we consider ourselves very privileged to be missionaries, there are still sacrifices 

that come with being missionaries. One of these is being apart from friends and loved ones. 

Modern communication makes it easier than in it was for missionaries in the past, but there 

is no substitute for face to face communication. It was refreshing to enjoy fellowship with 

them.  

 

One day while my in-laws were here, we took them to see downtown. A young 

woman heard my wife and in-laws speaking in English, and she stopped to make a comment 

about our children. My wife and I were able to have a conversation with her and witness to 

her. She had Catholic background but now claimed to be a “Spiritist”. Her honesty was 

refreshing. I’m still used to witnessing to Americans whose favorite phrase is “I’m good”. 

When I asked her where she would go if she were to die right then, she dejectedly replied 

that she would probably go to hell. She started listing some of the sins in her life, such as 

enjoying partying, and gave other reasons why she would go to hell. I was able to tell her 

about the Lord, leave her with tracts, and invite her to church. Her name is Isabel.  

 

While my brother-in-law Nathaniel was visiting us, Bro. Sherrouse, some men in the 

church, and I were able to street preach and evangelize in two different cities. One of the 

cities where we preached, about an hour away, is called Itajuba. There was a couple already 

sitting in the area when we started to preach. They listened the entire time we were there. 

When it was my turn to preach, the young man walked up to where we were and read all of 

scripture signs intently. Bro. Matt Sherrouse was able to lead both he and his wife to the 

Lord! He seemed to have a special interest in wanting to learn more after his salvation. We 

are praying about the possibility of starting a Bible study in that city. 

 

Even though this is our second December here, it’s still seems strange to be going 

into summer this month. Weather, culture, and language differences are all part of the 

adjustments being new missionaries on a foreign field. Thankfully, through all the changes 

and uncertainties in this life, the Lord never changes and is always faithful.  

 

We are very grateful for all of the churches and individuals who faithfully pray for 

us and support our ministry.  2 Thessalonians 3:16 …The Lord be with you all. 
 

  

  

  

 
 

In Christ, 

The Dare Family 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,                                               October – November 2019 


